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The Elite English School

Circular for Grade V to IX, X| Date: 21 Nov 2024

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the Unit Test scheduled to be conducted on
Thursday, 28" November 2024 is being preponed by a day and will now
be conducted on Wednesday, 27" November 2024. This change is being
effected on account of UAE National Day celebrations.

This is for your information.

Best Regards,
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